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Welcome to the blue pages.  No longer will your script 
have to be so white and plain.

Very astute eyes may notice two gaps in the scene 
numbering.  We jump from H123 to J123, and from N123 to 
P123.  This is intentional.  The omission helps avoid 
confusion between the letter ‘I’ with the numeral 1, and 
the letter ‘O’ with zero.

Enjoy.


